
     

 
Beginning September 3, 2024, YMC visitation will be held daily 9:00AM – 11:00AM. 
This includes weekdays, weekends, and holidays. 
 
If you are not already an approved visitor, please contact the offender you wish to 
visit directly. Visit list verification forms can be completed by the offender or by the 
visitor. Visitors can find the form here: https://doc.sd.gov/forms/visitation/. 
 
Effective December 2023, in-person visits are no longer scheduled in advance and 
are first come, first serve. Class III video visits must be scheduled at 
https://sddoc.gtlvisitme.com/app at least 72 hours prior to the desired visit time. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


